
Strode Farm, Lower Herne Road Development  
 

Pu b l i c  Ex h i b i t i o n   

You may have seen our previous flyer or site notices that would have highlighted 
that the detailed development proposals for the site at Strode Farm are now 
being brought forward by a joint venture between Countryside Properties and 
Places for People.  

A public exhibition has been organised on the 5th October to provide local 
residents with the opportunity to find out further information about the 
proposals and ask questions to the team behind the development.   

The exhibition will be available to view between 4.00pm and 7.30 pm in the Main 
Hall at the Herne Centre, and you are welcome to come along and view the 
material on display and ask questions of the team.   

Image shows location of the Herne Centre 

5th October 2021 | 4.00pm to 7.30pm  

Herne Centre (Main Hall) 

School Lane, Herne, CT6 7AP 

If you would like further information about these proposals now, or are unable 
to attend the event, then please do visit the project website at 
www.strodefarmdevelopment.co.uk 


